
Vision Éternel announces new
album
It’s  been  nearly  three  years  since  Vision  Éternel’s  last
album, “The Last Great Torch Song”, released in March of 2012
through Abridged Pause Recordings. On October 31st 2014, the
ambient band announced via their Facebook page, that “After
months of silence, I can now confirm that a new Vision Éternel
EP is in the works. I have been recording new material for an
entire month now and hope to have a 6-7 song release finished
by the start of 2015”.

The  new  Vision  Éternel  EP  will  be  released  on  a  limited
pressing of cassette tapes (as well as digital) in the first
quarter of 2015, through Abridged Pause Recordings in North
America and a yet undisclosed label in Europe. The album will
be self-produced by Alexandre Julien, mastered by Adam Kennedy
(returning from his work on Vision Éternel’s EP “Abondance de
périls” in 2010), and with artwork by Jeremy Roux.
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